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Teachers Direct Parallel Reading

Motivated by English 
teachers, students se­
lect books for paral­
lel reading v/ith an 
eye for interest and 
general knowledge of 
literary works and au­
thors .
For the ninth grade, 

November has been ded­
icated to the reading 
of- biographies, or 
life as really lived. 
Outstanding biogra­
phies
"From

being
Immigrant

read 
to

are
In-

j  ohnsonDesigns 
InstrumentForClass

In connection with 
his study, Dan Johnson, 
a member of the geome­
try class, made an in­
strument 
measuring 
Mrs. H. 
teacher, 
class on

forused 
diameters, ' 
A, Morse, 

holding her 
the school 

grounds, permitted Dan 
to teach the students 
how to use the instru­
ment by measuring the 
diameters of trees and 
pipes.

STENCILS GAIN HOME

To keep stencils well 
preserved so that they 
may be used again if 
needed, a stencil 
file , composed of 
ten compartments, has 
been made by Joseph 
Lamm and Forest Perry 
under the supervision 
of Mr. Lemon Tapp,
IJine of the compart­

ments v;ill be used for
the monthly issues of 
the Bailey Bugle; the 
other one is for mis-

vent or” by. Pup in; ’’The 
Americanization of 
Edward Bok", Bok; "Up 
from Slavery," Washing­
ton; and "A Man for 
the Ages." Bacheller.
In order to become 

better acquainted with 
the classics, the e- 
levonth graders are 
reading during the 
fall months the works 
of Dickons, Eliot, 
Thackeray, Barrie,
Scott, and others,

SCRAP DRIVE TO BE 
PUSHED DURING MONTH

Since metal is still 
vitally important in 
helping win the war, 
November has been sot 
aside as the month for 
another salvage drive.
Everyone is asked to 
take part by collect­
ing and turning in 
either to schools or 
to salvage stations 
all old scrap motal.
All scrap donated to 
the schools v/ill be 
sold and finances used 
for school purposes. 
Individuals v/ishing to 
sell their own scrap 
may do so. In any 
case the scrap will go 
for the same cause.

Cuiis(.jive\A^ay

Jojctioc iours

up

have as- 
duties-- 
" trade 
beauty

Scliool buses 
sumoi ncv/
"drumming 
for Belle’s 
shop.
Vj'ith spirits high, 
the girls after a ride 
to town on the school 
bus, walk into Belle’s 
for a permanent. Back 
out,they come, proudly 
displaying a new "hair 
do."
But alas, Mr, Weaver,, 

discovering the girls 
absences, thinks there 
is a time for all 
things, No more ap­
pointments diiring
school hours,

W. Murray 
MISS JOHNSON---w:--V/hat 
things are necessary 
in the fishing iridus- 
try?
I.D. MURRAY Fishingworms. &
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